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Please do not take voting by mail away from us. It is a disgraceful way of eliminating 

people who have many obligations, physical disabilities, and limited access and 

transportation from our country’s most essential way of allowing all our citizens equal 

access and representation. This is supposed to be a country that protects the rights 

of all its citizens, that is providing liberty and justice for all. 


